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Nov 21, 2018 
 
Greetings, 
 

As the employee co chair of the Joint Occupational Health and Safety (JOSH) committee, 
I have recently began to more clearly understand my role. It is a big responsibility and a very 
important committee to be a part of, and I take that role very seriously. That being said, there is 
still much to learn and I am on that track. 

 
I first came into a role on the committee as a member who saw a great need for 

improvements in the health and safety at the college.  Having been injured numerous times 
myself, I sought to ensure that changes could be made to alleviate incidences, both for me and 
any other member at the college.   

 
I have had the opportunity to receive training and for that I am grateful, but with that 

comes the responsibility to implement gained knowledge. Things have changed for me as a 
result of the training I have taken. Additionally things have changed as a result of being part of 
committees.  

 
I can personally attest to the positive changes being made as a result of that committee 

existing and it functioning. There is still much work to done.  We are on the right track and will 
keep moving forward.  I am dedicated to the membership and to the college community as a 
whole in regards to health and safety. I will strive for improvements for the duration of my term 
in that position.  

 
In Solidarity 
Shane Johnson 
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